
Currently enrolled students begin registration for 

Fall Classes on  August 3, 2015 @ 10:00 AM! 

Parents can register over the phone (330-652-4386) or in person.  Remember that all classes are empty at the beginning of registra-

tion. Even if your want your child to stay in the same day and time you must inform the office of your choice.  Currently enrolled 

students have a one week priority registration window.  Available class space is limited and likely to fill early.   Currently enrolled 

students are not required to pay for fall classes at the time they register, payment may be made using any of the four payment 

methods during the last week of August.  

Remember: OGI Classes will be closed  from 8/24 to 

8/30 for our back to school transition week.  We will al-

so be closed for classes on 9/7 for Labor Day. 

Fall classes begin on August 31, 2015.  Remember that our payment methods are changing in September—currently enrolled 

families will need to compete a new registration form during the month of August.  See the office staff for details, or check 

our website: www.MyTeamOGI.com. 
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